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To the Legislative Assembly 

Re: the Northern Territory Aboriginal Sacred Sites
Amendment Bill

With regard to the proposed amendments in this Bill, could the
Government please demonstrate to all, how the rights of
Indigenous people in the NT and under the UN Declaration on
the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, have been provided for?

Namely, that under the UN Declaration: "Indigenous peoples
have the right to maintain and strengthen their distinct
political, legal, economic, social and cultural institutions, while
retaining their rights to participate fully, if they so choose, in
the political, economic, social and cultural life of the State."

Sincerely 
N. Rea
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